
Wisconsin Swimming  

Policy 12.2.1. Travel Fund, Qualifying Meets 

Policy 12.3.2  National Junior Team Travel 

Policy 12.3.4   Exception now reviewed by Age Group/Senior Committee 

 

Proposed by Age Group and Senior Committee  

At its Meeting on March 28, 2012, the Rules Committee recommended the following 

changes: 

 

 

12.2 Distribution of Travel Funds—Swimmer Reimbursement 

12.2.1 Not later than October 1
st
, a list of Qualifying Meets for swimmer reimbursement 

will be published by the Technical Planning Chair on the Wisconsin Swimming 

website each year, for the upcoming Short Course and Long Course seasons. 

Reimbursement for these Meets will be obtained from the Wisconsin Swimming’s 

Travel Fund. 

Qualifying Meets:  The LSC will reimburse an athlete who competes in a Meet  

           identified below, between September 1
st
 and August 31

st
,  according to the  

           following schedule.  Relay only athletes will be reimbursed at one half the level      

           share: 

 

 A.  Level 1 (1share)     One Spring Speedo Championship Series, One Summer  

        Speedo Championship Series, One Zone C 

 B.  Level 2 (4 Shares)      NCSA Spring Junior Championship  

 C.  Level 3 (7 Shares)      Long Course Junior Nationals, Paralympic Open  

         (Winter)  

 D.  Level 4 (11 Shares)   Short Nationals, Long Course Nationals, Paralymics  

         Nationals (Summer) 

 E. Level 5 (14 Shares)      Olympic Trials 

12.2.2  National Junior Team travel will be reimbursed based on USA Swimming’s  

Recommendation.  NCSA Junior Team will be reimbursed two hundred fifty  

dollars ($250) upon written receipt of their written Meet Report.  These funds will  

be obtained from the Wisconsin Swimming’s General Fund 

 

 

12.3.4  Request for Any Exception:  A swimmer requesting an exception to the Travel 

Fund disbursement policy must make the request to the LSC Review Committee Age 

Group/Senior Committee. 

 

 

Rational: 

The reimbursable Meets seem to change each year, so the publishing a Table of 

Qualifying Meets seems reasonable.  The Age Group/Senior Committee seems most 

aware of likely meets eligible for consideration for reimbursement.    

 


